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Lynne Baldwin

From: clerk@begbrokepc.org.uk

Sent: 09 November 2022 09:41

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 22/02647/F

Attachments: eCon_Mr Jeffrey Wright.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning

The parish council had no observations except that they would like the developer Hill Street to provide a 
cycle/pedestrian path north-south direction to Begbroke Lane RUPP.

Regards

Jeff

Jeffrey Wright
Clerk to Begbroke parish council

https://www.begbrokepc.org.uk/

General Data Protection Regulations 2016 (GDPR) and the Data Protection Bill. Begbroke 
parish council will retain your e mail details unless you inform them otherwise.

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (2000)
Recipients should be aware that all emails received or sent by The Clerk to Begbroke Parish Council are subject to the Freedom 
of Information Act 2000 and therefore may be disclosed to a third party.If you have received this email in error, please notify 
the sender immediately. If you are not the person for whom it is intended you must not copy, distribute or disclose the contents 
of the email or take any action in reliance on it. 

From: CDC Development Management <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 11 October 2022 11:06
To: Mr Jeffrey Wright <clerk@begbrokepc.org.uk>
Subject: Planning notification for application reference: 22/02647/F

Please see the attached letter for details. Regards Development Management Cherwell District Council Direct Dial 
01295 227006 planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


